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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 11, 2023 
 

***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

HUMBOLDT ROAD CLOSURE  
 

As part of the Oak Valley Phase 2 development project, Humboldt Road will be temporarily closed just 

east of Stilson Canyon Road to the Humboldt Road gate closure.  This is located just east of the forthcoming 

Yosemite Drive/Humboldt Road intersection.  Full access to Stilson Canyon Road at Humboldt Road will 

be maintained at all times. The road closure will be in place beginning Monday, May 15, 2023, and is 

expected to last through the end of the year. 

 

This project includes a new roadway connection on Yosemite Drive from Native Oak Drive to Humboldt 

Road and includes the reconstruction of Humboldt Road from Yosemite Drive to Stilson Canyon Road.  

This project is required as a condition of approval of the Oak Valley Subdivision and being led by the 

project developer, with City of Chico oversight for compliance with our design standards.  The road closure 

is necessary to allow Franklin Construction Inc. to be able to complete this work safely and efficiently. The 

City of Chico understands that this may present a temporary inconvenience and appreciates the 

community’s understanding and cooperation. 

 

For more information about this closure, please contact the City of Chico Engineering Division at 530-879-

6900. 
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